Dear Wahyanites,

Time flies in a blink of an eye. Our beloved teacher Mr. Francis Kong has returned to God for almost a year. Over time, our very fond memory of Mr. Kong might have faded away, but our gratitude for his selfless love for students, which is beyond words, persists. 

You may be aware that a group of former students of Mr. Kong had started working on a life story of Mr. Kong following his departure last year. Since then the group has received invaluable information and support from Wahyanites all over the world. For these, we owe everyone the task to ensure that the story is as complete and inspiring as can be. To date, we are delighted to inform you that, through rounds of revisions by our honourable ex-classmates, the story is due to be published in December 2006. 

The publication will account for a biography of Mr. Kong from his boyhood to life at Wah Yan. It will also unveil dear snapshots of Mr. Kong and his teachers, classmates and friends and most essentially, the tributes from those who benefited from Mr. Kong’s enduring love. It is a legend we Wahyanites should not miss. 
We choose the title “With Every Good Wish” for the book as this phrase comes from the master.  We believe that he will be wishing all of us well.  Although we are mournful for the loss of Mr. Kong, it will not be his wish for us to remain sorrowful for years.  Here we are to reminisce on the happy events of our teacher, sharing the joyful moments rather than bereaving for his passing away.

Receipt from this publication will be dedicated to Mr. Francis Kong Foundation to support students in need. Therefore, I am appealing to you to support a special edition of the publication, which is only offered once in limited quantity. Each copy will come with your name engraved on the accompanying box.

Subscribe now please by filling in the form attached and returning it to Dr. Lau Wai Hung by fax: 2377-0792 or by e-mail to parkes@hkstar.com on or before 20th November 2006. We shall contact you later for payment and delivery details.  Please forward this letter to your ex-classmate(s) who might be interested in supporting. Your contribution will not only enhance our dedication to the Foundation, but also further our tributes to Mr. Kong, in all possible ways.  If you need further information, please feel free to e-mail me at parkes@hkstar.com or call my pager 7894-7828.

Thank you for your kind support.

Yours truly,

Lau Wai Hung

Chief Editor
Reply Slip

Fax to: 
2377-0792 or

E-mail: parkes@hkstar.com
General Inquiry: 29578085
To: Francis Kong Educational Fund Limited

I would like to subscribe:

_____copy / copies of normal edition at HKD 160/copy

_____ copy / copies of deluxe edition at HKD 350/copy

Name to be printed on the box (e.g. Mr. XX Y, Dr. A. B. CCC):

____________________________________________________

Name: 
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e-mail: 














